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Craig Barr

From: Ian McCabe <Ian.McCabe@nzta.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 4 February 2015 2:48 PM

To: Craig Barr

Subject: Re: District Plan Review: Designation roll over

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Hi Craig 

  

Thank you for your follow-up email regarding the rollover of designations as part of the review of the Queenstown 

Lakes District Plan. 

  

My apologies for the delay in responding. 

  

We are satisfied that there are no major changes or amendments required to designations where the Transport 

Agency is the requiring authority.  Therefore, we ask that our designations be rollover without significant 

amendments. 

  

There are however, some very minor tweaks required to the commentary for our designations.  These are as 

follows: 

• Page A1-5: “Transit NZ” should be amended to read “NZ Transport Agency”; 

• Page A1-17: Remove State Highway 89 from the list – the Crown Range is no longer State highway); and, 

• Page A1-18: “Transit NZ Act 1989” should be amended to “Government Roading Powers Act 1989” 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

  

Regards 

Ian 
______________  ___________________________________________________________     

  

Ian McCabe / Planning and Investment Manager – Southern 

Planning and Investment 

DDI 64 3 955 2926 / M 64 21 564 946   

E ian.mccabe@nzta.govt.nz / w nzta.govt.nz 

Dunedin Office / AA Centre, 450 Moray Place,  
PO Box 5245, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand   
______________  ___________________________________________________________     

  

                                              

  
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

  

  

  

Find the latest transport news, information, and advice on our website:  
www.nzta.govt.nz 

This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient.  It may contain information which is confidential, 
proprietary or the subject of legal privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient you must delete this email and may 
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not use any information contained in it.  Legal privilege is not waived because you have read this email. 


